
Wilentz Shareholder Brett R. Harris to Present at NJCPA Nonprofit 
Conference

12/01/22

Wilentz Shareholder Brett R. Harris will present a seminar entitled “Update on Charitable Fundraising 
Regulations,” during New Jersey Society of Certified Public Accountants Nonprofit Conference. The Annual 
Conference is for CPAs and financial professionals working for nonprofit organizations or representing 
nonprofit clients. Ms. Harris will discuss recent changes in New Jersey law regulating fundraising activities, 
national enforcement efforts relating to charitable solicitations, and developing issues.

For more information and to register, please visit the event page.
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